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exported to Australia through Leong Huat subsequent to the publication of Preliminary 
Affirmative Determination (PAD) Report No. 223, on March 14, will instead be calculated at 
the rate applicable to the entity determined to be the exporter of the goods, which is likely to 
be the manufacturer of those goods. PAD 223 is available for your consideration at 
www.adcommission.gov.au. 
 
Should the Parliamentary Secretary recommend the imposition of any duties at the 
conclusion of this investigation, duties payable will be calculated at the rate applicable to 
the entity determined to be the exporter of the goods.  

Further information on the Commission’s approach to determining ‘exporters’ for the 
purposes of its investigations is available in the Dumping and Subsidy Manual, available on 
the Commission’s website at www.adcommission.gov.au. 
 
If you should have any queries about this letter please do not hesitate to contact the 
Commission on +61 3 9244 8270 or at Operations3@adcommission.gov.au.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Adam Yacono 
Manager 
 
16 May 2014 


